
20,000 meals!! 
 

10,000 meals going back to the communities that we, D-45 Lions 
clubs and members serve, with the other 10,000 meals going to 

the Vermont Foodbank to distribute to Towns with no Lions Clubs.  
 

Service Project on Saturday, January 11 at the Cabinet Meeting 
Canadian Club of Central Vermont, 414 East Montpelier Road, Barre, VT 05641 

 

Package tomato basil pasta dinners for the food pantry that serves your town(s).  The total cost of the project 
is $6,000: $3,000 being generously donated by Vermont Lions Charities. Your club can support this effort by 
making a donation as well as ordering a couple cases (or more). *** Please note, non-Lions are welcome to 
participate. District 45 will treat with lunch but must register*** 

        
Name:  _________________________________________________ 
Club: ___________________________________________________ 
Phone:  _________________________________________________ 
email:  __________________________________________________ 

 
My club would like to donate _____________ to support this project. 

My club would like to order ____________ cases to take back to our food pantry. 
Each case Tomato Basil Pasta - $40 Please order by Tuesday, January 7, 2020 

 

Amount enclosed:  # of cases _____  = s: ______    Donation: $ _______   Total: $__________ 

  

Make your check payable to Vermont District 45 and mail to: 
 

Vermont Lions D 45, c/o DG Ken Emery, 146 Eagle Park Drive, Colchester VT  05446 
Email: kpemery1960@gmail.com                    Cell Phone: 802-578-7483 

 
 

                                  
 
Don't forget you need to register for the cabinet meeting on January 11. See the separate form for such.  
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